
Please do not duplicate or triplicate: 
Department of Education could mandate school districts reply to requisite standards of school facilities deemed necessary to 
educate the children of our state in a safe manner. School Boards would be responsible for carrying out Department of Education 
mandate and certifying to the Department of Education mandates were carried out.
Alternately, the Department of Education could codify mandates by OAR, not really a legislative issue.


